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T R A N S L A T I O N 

September 26, 2024 
SBP-DR-FID-CIRCULAR-2024-0054 
 
 
Mr./Ms.  
General Manager 
 

Subject:  General information of trustees’ website 
update. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that this Superintendency has updated its website view for the general 
information on trust companies, which will allow users to view in a simplified format the information 
reported through the fiduciary report (atom) AF03 (Trust Companies General Information). 
 
For further reference, in the following link you can access the general information reported by the trust 
companies that are regulated and supervised by this Superintendency of Banks: 
https://www.superbancos.gob.pa/fiduciarias/generales. 
 
We appreciate the Manager providing the personnel under their charge with the corresponding 
instructions for compliance with this document. 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
(Signed) 
Meliton Ayón Wong 
Superintendent 
 
ARV/ldc 
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